Jeffery Todd Hall

2512 N. Frederick Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53211
847 778 0653
RECEIVED
AIG 27 2015
August 27, 2015 T Ty Grerk 'S
Monica Schultz
Clerk’s Office
City Of West Allis

Dear Ms. Schultz,

On behalf of the owners and operators of the proposed Bottoms Up venue to
be located at 7127 W. National Ave, I would like to have the Site,
Landscaping and Architectural Plans for the above location placed back on
the Common Council’s September 1* meeting agenda.

I am making this request because we believe that the Plan Commission’s
earlier denial of approval was without cause or justification.

Your time and consideration is greatly appreciated. If you have any further
needs or questions, please let me know.

Best,

?71 %ﬂég
Todd Hall



